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August 20, 2023 
 

TO:  Gerald Rinehart 

FR: Bev Moe, UMRA Liaison to the University Civil Service Consultative Committee (CSCC) 

RE:  Annual Report: Civil Service Consultative Committee. 

 

I did not attend any CSCC meetings in 2022-2023.   I understand my predecessor did not attend 

these meetings either.  I suggest the UMRA board or executive committee discuss the need for 

this position within UMRA, especially since there doesn't appear to be an UMRA liaison to other 

employment committees of the University. 


